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Happy	New	Year!

2017	promises	plenty	of	surprises	and	uncertainties,	but	we	know	one	thing	for	sure:
THIS	is	the	25th	anniversary	of	our	graduation	from	Carleton!	And	we	are	ready	to
celebrate	with	our	Reunion	this	June	15-18,	2017.

Part	of	our	theme	this	year	is	to	“return,	reflect,	and	reconnect.”	Our	planning
committee	is	working	hard	on	fun	events	with	many	opportunities	to	reflect	and
reconnect	with	classmates.	We	are	also	assembling	individual	profiles	submitted	by
classmates	in	a	printed	Reunion	"Bio	Book".	(More	on	that	below!)

But	our	top	priority	is	ensuring	that	everyone	from	the	Class	of	1992	feels	warmly
welcomed	to	attend	Reunion	—	truly	everyone	—	whether	your	years	at	Carleton	were
joyful,	painful,	awkward,	funny,	enlightening,	or	all	of	the	above	and	more.	It	won't	be
the	same	unless	YOU	are	there	in	Northfield	to	join	in	the	celebration.

So,	what	can	you	do	to	start	reconnecting?	We’re	really	glad	you	asked!

First	and	foremost,	whip	out	your	favorite	electronic	device	and	write	your	profile	for
the	Bio	Book	through	this	easy	online	form	(there	is	a	link	for	'password	help'	if	you
need	it).	It	should	take	just	a	few	minutes.	Trust	us,	summing	up	25	years	in	a	few	lines
is	a	snap!	(OK,	well	maybe	not	quite.)	For	inspiration,	you	can	browse	through	some	of
the	profiles	already	posted.	Spoiler	alert:	so	far	it’s	totally	eclectic,	just	as	you'd	expect
from	Carleton	students.

The	deadline	to	submit	your	Bio	Book	profile	is	JANUARY	31!	That’s	coming	right	up!
So	PLEASE	take	a	moment	to	do	it	very	soon.	And	if,	sadly,	you	know	you	can't	attend
reunion,	that’s	all	the	MORE	reason	to	fill	out	a	profile	so	we	can	see	what	you're	up	to
and	toast	you	in	your	absence.	The	Bio	Book	will	be	printed,	bound,	and	sent	out	this
spring.	Then	we	can	all	leaf	through	the	pages,	remember	half-forgotten	floormates,	and
marvel	at	how	many	diverse	and	unexpected	things	our	classmates	have	been	up	to.		

While	you're	at	the	web	site,	you	can	also	see	who	has	already	said	they	are	attending
Reunion,	(over	120	people	at	last	count)	and	add	your	name	to	the	list.	It	includes	a	map
with	pins	that	shows	people	are	already	headed	to	Reunion	from	all	over	the	country,
and	as	far	away	as	Hungary	and	the	Philippines.

So,	add	your	stories	to	the	Bio	Book,	add	your	pin	to	the	map,	and	add	Reunion	2017	to
your	calendar.	Can't	wait	to	see	you!

25th	Reunion	Planning	Committee

Philip	Anderson,	Demetrius	Bagley,	Christine	(Cornils)	Bent,	Meg	(Curtis)	Berreth,	Ed	Burke,	Suzanne	Burke,	Robyn
(Thayer)	Carlson,	Savet	Constantine,	David	DeHart,	Stephen	Deng,	Katherine	(Seiden)	Drake,	Elise	Eslinger,	Jessica
Askew	Galle,	Kate	(Kuhn)	Galle,	Josh	Gallin,	Helene	(Jensen)	Grabow,	Peter	Gunn,	Fred	Haggard,	Amy	Hallberg,	Eric
Hanson,	Rick	Heller,	Nathan	Henderson-James,	Peter	Hennigan,	Kevin	Hislop,	Marcia	Hunt,	Linda	Janke,	Glenn
Krocheski-Meyer,	John	Lankenau,	Elizabeth	Lorenz-Meyer,	Lewis	Lukens,	Lisa	(Lazarus-Black)	Matson,	Leslie
McAllister,	Iain	McDaniels,	Bill	McGeveran,	Bonnie	Melville,	Chris	Navia,	Jennifer	Norris,	Laura	Pattison,	Miriam	Petty-
Adams,	Mark	Pihlstrom,	Nathan	Roe,	Krista	Rogers,	Jennifer	Scafe,	Katherine	(Frewing)	Shallenberger,	David	Stade,
Lauren	(Merrill)	Still,	Nabil	Streets,	Greg	Thomson,	Cindy	Vachon,	Debbie	(Falk)	Walters,	Scott	Warner,	Read
Winkelman,	Derek	Wolff,	Virginia	Zimmerman

PS:	The	more	people	add	to	the	Bio	Book,	the	better	it	will	be.	Be	sure	to
do	your	profile	before	the	end	of	January!	Thanks!
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